
WEDNESDAY, April 8, 2020 
 
Hi Class of 2023! We hope that everyone is staying safe and finding ways to fill 
their time at home. Hopefully some of that time has been filled with the 
Enrichment Activities posted on Canvas by your teachers!  
 
REMINDERS: 

● Distance Learning starts next week. Please be on the lookout for an 
email with more information on what our first official week of distance 
learning will look like! 

● Check your email regularly! 
○ Just a friendly reminder from your GLT to make sure that you are 

actively checking and responding to your emails!  
○ You have an email in your inbox from either Mrs. Gunion or Ms. 

Meza ( ​yes we wrote emails to EVERYONE!​) 
■ Thank you to those who have already responded to us! It is 

wonderful hearing from you all!  
■ If you have not yet replied, please do so… Let us know how 

you are and what you have been up to!  
■  ​We will be looking for other ways to check in with you if we 

do not hear back!  
● Did your classes change on Canvas? 

○ At the beginning of Spring Semester 2 many of you were placed 
into a different math class to accommodate a class retake, a 
move to Honors prep, or a move forward into College Prep review. 

■ While we do our best to keep changes to a minimum, it is 
possible that a different class may have shifted as well 

■ Please check in with your teacher for clarification on 
assignments, expectations, etc.  

■ Remember that your StudentVue account will have the 
most accurate schedule.  

● Click here for a reminder on how to log in!  
● Dual Enrollment Courses for Sophomore year 

○ If you are signed up to take a dual enrollment course next school 
year (a community college class taught on Helix’s campus) please 
make sure that you have completed the enrollment steps ASAP! 

○ You must have a college application on file with the college.  
■ Here is an video on how to complete the application 

(application video tutorial) 

https://youtu.be/xAV7QiwpGBg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=htu38WeYlmg


■ Be sure to record your CCCApply account username and 
password. I recommend using this ​template ​. 

■ After submitting an application, send Ms. Morgan 
(morgan@helixcharter.net) a screenshot of the 
"APPLICATIONS" page in your CCCApply account that shows 
submitted applications. 

○ You may contact Ms. Morgan for more information or assistance 
with this process 

● Are you having Chromebook issues? 
○ The Helix Tech window is open BY APPOINTMENT ONLY for students 

who need Chromebook issues.  
○ They are available from 8 am to 11 am and 1 pm to 3 pm Monday 

through Friday  
○ They will only see you if you have an appointment!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
● Click ​here ​ ​to read the latest COVID-19 announcement 
● Aspire Goes Digital!  

○ DId you know that some of your favorite Aspire programs are still 
running during the closure? Check out the new ​Aspire calendar 
to see how to get involved!  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16yG86SGY5LTzKWgLw3p4gliz_73iCAyArdtDLOstjPc/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.helixcharter.net/home/school-announcements/latestcovid-19update
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CEigZ4IpdD0SSWK1EfXgMkK3QwBx3ht8nCCdsm6-cSE/edit?usp=sharing

